
To the Commissioners, 
 
As property owner’s of a 1 acre parcel my wife and I are alarmed that there is a proposal to 
allow for up to 2 to 3 camp sites on rural residen=al parcels. This would have people camping on 
these proper=es for up to 10 days. Possibly without county regula=on to monitor sanita=on, 
water usage, fires, poten=al domes=c violence, and impact on our rural and private roads.  
 
Where will the funding come for these addi=onal services? 
 
We are currently opposed to the amendment as it seems to have been has=ly put together 
without a clear and well thought out approach to inform the general public on this issue.   
 
Cleone property owners 
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